

6 December 2004

Dr Miriam McCarthy
Senior Medical Officer
Medical and Allied Branch
DHSSPS
Castle Buildings
Stormont Estate
Belfast BT4 3SR

9 - DEC 2004

M10-12.

Dear Dr McCarthy

Prevention and Management of Hyponatraemia

Thank you for your letter, dated November 2004, addressed to Miss Boyd, Chief Executive. I apologise that a response was not forwarded to the original correspondence, earlier during the year.

I can confirm that the guidance on prevention and management of hyponatraemia, for both children and adults, which was issued by Crest, has been incorporated into clinical practice within Green Park Trust.

Yours sincerely

DR DENIS CONNOLLY

Medial Director

DHSSPS

Website: www.greenpark.n-i.nhs.uk

Musgrave Park Hospital, Stockman's Lane, Belfast BT9 7JB Tel: 028 9090 2000 Fax: 028 9090 2222 Minicom: 028 9066 3008



073-038-163

mark of excellence

Putting Patients First

AL